
 

Mrs Jackson and Mrs Wyatt are excited to invite you to 

join them to sing in the Young Voices Choir of more 

than 7000 children at the O2 Arena on Tuesday 16th 

January 2024. 

There will be 40 places available for this event (on a first-come first-

served basis) and it is open to all children in Years 4 – 6 initially, with 

the possibility of extending it to Year 3 depending on numbers. 

Rehearsals will be on Wednesdays after school from 3:30pm – 

4:30pm. 

More details to follow once places have been confirmed. 

There will be costs for tickets*, optional YV T-shirts* and the coach to the venue.  Parents 

will be responsible for getting the children home after the event.   

Payment is also required for participation in the school-run club. 

Please see the link below for more information about Young Voices. 

https://www.youngvoices.co.uk/for-parents 

 

*Last year’s prices were £25 and £15 respectively 

https://www.youngvoices.co.uk/for-parents

